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We are looking forward to returning to interscholastic athletic competitions beginning the 
week of September 8. We have implemented several safety protocols in accordance with the 
guidelines set forth by the CDC, the Metro Public Health Department, and our medical 
advisory group. Please review the information below as we prepare for competitions.
 

AT T E N D A N C E
Attendance at all home competitions will be limited to two immediate family members per 
FRA student athlete. No visitors will be allowed. While we are not currently allowing FRA 
students to attend competitions, we continue to evaluate options for students to attend 
future games.   
 
S C R E E N I N G  &  FA C E  C O V E R I N G S
Everyone in attendance will be required to answer COVID-19 screening questions, complete 
a temperature check, and wear a face mask at all times. Please have your mask on before 
getting out of your vehicle. 
 
A R R I VA L S  &  D E PA R T U R E S
Gatherings will not be permitted before or after any competition. Please do not arrive on 
campus more than 30 minutes prior to the start of your child's competition. Following a 
contest, we ask that you exit campus promptly to avoid any gathering. We recognize that this 
is difficult for our tight-knit community, but it is incumbent upon us to protect our students 
and families and to mitigate the risk of potentially spreading the virus.
 
T I C K E T I N G  &  S E AT I N G
FRA will not charge admission for any competition during the fall season. All seating will be 
pre-designated to support physical distancing guidelines. Spectators must follow physical 
distancing guidelines at all times.   

C O N C E S S I O N S   
We are not able to offer concessions at this time. No food will be permitted for indoor 
competitions, and we ask that you bring your own water.

L I V E  S T R E A M I N G
We invite all fans to watch the Panthers live on the NFHS Network. FRA will be live streaming 
upper and middle school volleyball and varsity football. 
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